

MARKETING OFFICER

Email: mir.mohsinbullo@tdap.gov.pk

Tel: 111-444-111 Ext-292

GOVERNMENT OF PAKISTAN TRADE DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY OF PAKISTAN Textile & Clothing Division

Karachi, the 28th June, 2013

No. TDAP/T&C/Tunisia-2013

Subject:

ANNUAL ASSESSMENT REPORT OF TUNISIA FOR 2012

Dear Sir,

This office is in receipt of a letter from Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Islamabad pertaining to the subject cited above.

- They have informed that Tunisia's FTA with EU would provide opportunities for re-export to EU with value addition in Tunisia. In this connection our Embassy has suggested to explore the possibilities of establishing joint ventures with Tunisia especially in the field of textiles in order to benefit from favorable re-export opportunities.
- Our Embassy recommended TDAP to encourage textile exporters/entrepreneurs to participate in some of the numerous international trade exhibitions held annually in Tunisia.
- It is requested that above cited information may be circulated among your members.

Regards,

(MIR MOHSIN BULLO)

Mr. Jawed Bilwani,
Central Chairman,
Pakistan Hosiery Manufacturers & Exporters Association